Borski, Jennifer - DNR

From: Borski, Jennifer - DNR

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 3:44 PM

To: ‘Wayne Fassbender'

Cc: ‘Hammerton, JP'; 'bj.leroy@wisconsin.gov'

Subject: Notice to Proceed: Soil, GW & Air VOC SI at Appleton Wire (Former), BRRTS #02-45-000015
Wayne,

We received a Work Scope for Additional CVOC Investigations on March 31, 2020, the Site Investigation Work Plan
(SIWP). Thank you for discussing this effort with me prior to submitting the SIWP.

This is your notice to proceed with the proposed investigation of chlorinated volatile organic compounds (CVOCs) in soil
and groundwater utilizing temporary wells as allowed under Wis. Admin. Code s. NR 141.29. The SIWP further described
that the high-purge volume (HPV) vapor intrusion investigation proposed in 2018 to take place after the active remedial
action for chromium (completed in 2019) will also take place during this mobilization along with performance of post-
remedial action groundwater sampling for chromium.

We understand that the health and safety of your employees and those of the property owner’s employees take priority
during this effort and that Luvata is continuing operations at the property at this time. Health and safety conditions are
quickly evolving at the local, state and federal levels due to the pandemic. Please keep me updated on any necessary
adjustments for this mobilization.

Be safe.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Jennifer Borski

Vapor Intrusion Team Leader / Hydrogeologist

Remediation & Redevelopment Program / Environmental Management Division
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

625 E. County Road Y, STE. 700, Oshkosh, W1 54901-9731

Phone: (920) 424-7887

Cell Phone: (920) 360-0853 — Use this number during pandemic
jennifer.borski@wisconsin.gov
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